
Breaking Racing News 
 
We currently have 24 names on the “I Want to Crew” list on our website 
under the “Racing” tab! 
 
We are fortunate to have this much interest in sailing and we need to 
follow up! 
 
If you are able, please call or text one of them and take them out for a 
sail and/or a race. 
 
Some are experienced, some have taken sailing classes, some are 
inexperienced, and some have moved into the area and want to see the 
club. 
 
Help us get more people into the sport of sailing. 
 
For privacy reasons, only club members can see the list aŌer signing in 
with your password. 
 
Terry Fraser, Flag Lt Race 


